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FROM:

Mary Miles (SB #230395)

Attorney at Law for Coalition for Adequate Review

364 Page St., #36

San Francisco, CA  94102

TO:

Angela Calvilo, Clerk, and Members of

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

BY E-MAIL TO:  bos.legislation@sfgov.org

BOS FILE NO.  201024

Attached is Appellant's Notice of and Objection Appeal of CEQA Exemption on MTA's "Slow Streets-
Phase 3" Project, BOS File 201024.

Mary Mles

Attorney for Appellant Coalition for Adequate Review

mailto:page364@earthlink.net
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FROM: 


Mary Miles (SB #230395) 


Attorney at Law  


for Coalition for Adequate Review 


364 Page St., #36 


San Francisco, CA 94102 


(415) 863-2310 


TO: 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk, and  


San Francisco Board of Supervisors 


Room 244 City Hall 


1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 


San Francisco, CA  94102 


DATE:  September 28, 2020 


BY E-MAIL TO:  bos.legislation@sfgov.org 


APPELLANT’S NOTICE OF AND OBJECTION TO LACK OF ADEQUATE 


TIME TO SUBMIT BRIEF AND INFORMATION IN SUPPORT OF APPEAL OF 


CEQA EXEMPTION ON MTA “SLOW STREETS PHASE 3” PROJECT 


BOS FILE 201024 


This is Appellant’s Notice of and Objection to the Board’s denial of adequate time for 


Appellant to prepare and submit a brief and provide information in support of the Appeal 


of the Planning Department’s CEQA Exemption on MTA’s “Slow Streets Phase 3” and 


the merging of that appeal with four others for a “hearing” that also shortens time for this 


and other appeals.    


Appellant has submitted three requests for continuance on this and other appeals, all of 


which have been unacknowledged and denied.  Appellant has also submitted other 


Procedural Objections. 


The Board’s actions violate CEQA’s provisions for meaningful participation by 


Appellant and the public in proceedings on the environmental review and approval of the 


Project. 


/s/ 


Mary Miles 
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